
 

Classroom News   
 

Class Name:  Richmond      Term:  Summer 2          Whole School Topic: Bugs and shrubs  
Some photos of our learning What’s been going on in class?! 

 

We are all loving our learning, and continue to 

make the staff proud every day, but these are a few 

highlights from this term… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

This term we said goodbye to George, who is 

moving to the coast with his family.  George 

has been part of Richmond Class, and Castle 

school for many years, and so although it is a 

great move for the family, it was very hard to 

say goodbye.  We couldn’t let him leave 

without having a party though!  We wish 

George and his family all the best  

 

 

 

  

 

 

We also say goodbye to Shelby, although she is 

only moving classes next year, so we will still see 

her around school  

Shelby has done so well this year, and we know 

she will thrive in her new class. 

Have a lovely summer holiday, and we will see 

you all back at school on Thursday 6th 

September. 

 

Dates & Points to remember : 

 

Thursday 6th September -  Start of term 

 

Thursday 4th October – harvest festival 

 

Friday 19th October – school photographer 

in 

 

Friday 19th October  –  Last day of term 

 

We enjoyed a visit from the 

John Lubbock orchestra 

this term.  Pupils enjoyed 

listening to the music, and 

had a chance to conduct 

too!  A great morning  

 

Richmond Class 

pupils did 

fantastically well 

representing their 

various teams at 

sports day this year 

 

 

Primary House had a trip to Marwell Zoo thanks to the 

Rotary Club this term.  We enjoyed seeing all of the 

animals, and being out of school for a whole day! 

 


